Golf Hotel René Capt Montreux

De: Anne Hughes [ahughes@unicef.org]
Envoyé: jeudi, 4. mars 2010 15:40

A: Goif Hotel René Capt Montreux
Objet: Thank you

Dear Evelyne and team,

Just a little note to thank you most sincerely for the professionalism you showed during our two-day meeting.
Everything ran so smoothly, the temperature in the meeting rcoms was perfect, the food and food-service was great,
and whatever request we had was dealt with immediately, and with a smile.

| will certainly recommend you to my colleagues for any future meeting, and | hope to have the pleasure to work with
you again myself.

Kind regards, and thanks again.
Anne



